Slater Library is extending its’
“Food for Fines” program through
November 14, 20151

With a donation of 5 canned or non-
perishable food items, library fines will
be removed from patrons’ accounts.
Find those long overdue items and take

advantage of this great opportunity!

This program does not apply to lost or
damaged items.




